
  April 18th, 2023 

Peoria Police Department  
600 SW Adams Street  
Peoria, IL 61602  

Subject: Proposal for one (1) Demers Type II-TS Ambulance 
Proposal / Quote #8301 

With regard to the above subject, please find attached our completed proposal.  
Pricing, is as follows: 

Pricing Summary: 
Sale Price – $138,651.00** - Sourcewell Consortium Pricing, Member ID 2383. 

**Due to the volatility within the commercial chassis supply chain, commercial chassis suppliers are not able to meet 
their commitments for shipping chassis to our factories, nor are they honoring their quoted prices.  Please be aware 
that the commercial chassis quoted price is subject to change by the commercial chassis supplier at any time, without 
notice.  Any increases in price will be passed directly to the end customer.** 

Terms and Conditions: 
Taxes – Not Applicable 
Freight – Not Included in Price. Pricing and method to be determined at time of 

delivery. 
Terms – Net due prior to vehicle(s) release at the Demers Manufacturing Plant (Van 

Wert, OH).  
Delivery – 24 to 30 months from receipt and acceptance of contract. 

Said apparatus and equipment are to be built and shipped in accordance with the specifications 
hereto attached, delays due to strikes, war, or international conflicts, or other causes beyond 
our control not preventing, could alter the delivery schedule.  

The specifications herein contained, shall form a part of the final contract, and are subject to 
changes as desired by the purchaser, provided such changes are acknowledged and agreed to 
in writing by the purchaser.   

This proposal for ambulance apparatus conforms with all Federal Department of Transportation 
(DOT) rules and regulations in effect at the time of bid, and with all KKK Guidelines for 
Ambulance Apparatus as published at the time of bid, except as modified by customer 
specifications.   



 

The attached proposal is valid for thirty (30) days.         
    

We trust the above and the enclosed to be full and complete at this time; however, should you 
have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
651-329-3284 or kevin.devoy@macqueengroup.com . 
 
We wish to thank the Peoria Police Department for the opportunity to submit our proposal. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Kevin Devoy 
 

Kevin Devoy 
Director of Business Development-EMS Ambulance 
MacQueen Equipment LLC 
DBA MacQueen Emergency Group 
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